Burnie, Rammiel

From: Bates, Andy-@Barnet.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 March 2023 13:25

To: Luton Airport

Subject: RE: Expansion of London Luton Airport - adequacy of consultation request
Categories: EO

Dear Sian,

Apologies for the delay in responding to you. | can confirm that Barnet Planning Service are
content with the consultation previously undertaken in respect of the proposed expansion of the
airport.

Regards,

Andy Bates MRTPI

Head of Development Management
Planning and Building Control
London Borough of Barnet

2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale NW9 4EW
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From: Luton Airport <Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 March 2023 10:31

To: Luton Airport <Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Expansion of London Luton Airport - adequacy of consultation request

| ** Warning External Email **

Application by London Luton Airport Limited for the Expansion of London Luton Airport

Good Morning,

This is a reminder of your invitation to let us know whether your Authority considers that the
Applicant has complied with the consultation requirements (please see attached letter).

Please could we have your views today.

Kind regards

@ _ Sian Evans | Case Manager — National Infrastructure
The Planning The Planning Inspectorate
Inspectorate Direct Line: 0303 444 5671 Mobile: 07407 878448

,@PINSgov [Tﬂ The Planning Inspectorate @ planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be
accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments,
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the
Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72



This email and any attachments to it are intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain
sensitive or confidential material and should be handled accordingly. However, it is recognised that, as an intended
recipient of this email, you may wish to share it with those who have a legitimate interest in the contents.

If you have received this email in error and you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute,
copy or print any of the information contained or attached within it, all copies must be deleted from your system.
Please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst we take reasonable steps to identify software viruses, any attachments to this email may contain viruses
which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. No liability can be accepted, and you should therefore carry out

your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents.

Please note: Information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.

This message has been scanned by Exchange Online Protection.





